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Minford Primary  School News                                                                                                       November, 2003
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Minford Band Hosts Winter Fest


                Minford band will be hosting Winter Fest on November 15, 


              at Minford High School from 1:00-9:00.  There will 


              be a  Christmas tree auction, basket auction, crafts, pictures with Santa, and a food booth.  The kindergarten through fifth grade classes are making themed gift baskets that will be auctioned.  Primary students will be performing Christmas music.


Please note the following corrections for the performances:





Kindergarten and Second Graders should be in the high school gym no later than 3:45.  They will be singing at 4:00.


First and Third graders should be in the high school gym no later than 5:15.  They will be singing at 5:30.  


	The younger students will be paired with an older student.  If there is a conflict with siblings, please contact Mrs. McGraw.
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Lost and Found:  We have many coats and jackets in lost and found at both the Primary and Middle Schools.  Please check the office for missing items.
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Minford Local Title I- Amy O’Dell, Coordinator





Coming Events





•November 11, Veteran’s Day, Teacher Inservice, No School for Students





•November 15, Winter Festival, High School gym, 1:00-9:00 pm





•November 16, End of 2nd Six weeks





•November 17, P.T.O. Meeting, 6:30, cafeteria, Fingerprinting available





•November  18, AR store





•November 21, Dedication Ceremony for Minford Elementary-Middle School, 1:30, MMS gym





•November 25, Parent Teacher conferences, one hour early dismissal for students





•November 26-28, Thanksgiving Break, No School





•December 9, Primary students present, “Elfis and the Sleigh Riders”, a Christmas musical, 7:00 pm, Middle School Gym.  Students can wear reindeer antlers, a Santa hat, or an Elf’s hat, and something red or green.  
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For up-to-date information visit    � HYPERLINK "http://www.minford.k12.oh.us/mms" ��www.minford.k12.oh.us/meps�








Volunteers Needed


We still need reading volunteers.  If you are interested in helping with the Fast ForWord program or being a reading tutor at the Primary School, please contact Amy O’Dell at 820-4203 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:aodell@minford.k12.oh.us" ��aodell@minford.k12.oh.us�.  If you have already signed up, we will be contacting you soon.  Volunteers are our Shining Stars!                                              





Top Seller for the Schawn’s Fundraiser was Eli Daniels, a kindergarten student in Mrs. Hayburn’s class.  Eli sold over $300.
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Curriculum Table at Parent-Teacher Conferences


There will be a curriculum table at Parent-Teacher conferences in the hallway of the Middle School.  Mrs. Amy O'Dell, Curriculum Supervisor, will be available to answer questions about proficiency, achievement, diagnostic, and off-grade testing and academic content standards.  Samples of the past proficiency exams will be available for viewing, as well as take-home literature on ways to help your children at home.








Mrs. B. Smith’s Class


3rd:  Justin Brown


2nd:  Zachary Hone


1st:  Michael Ervin





Mr. Wiehle’s Class


3rd:  Sarah Blackburn


2nd:  Sean Berry


1st:  Jordan Dever





Queen:  Kristen Egerton


King:  Tommy Jordan
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Pre-School Storytelling


                 Storytelling for children ages nine 


                 months to five years old is available for any child in the Minford School District.  Storytelling will be held on the second and fourth Tuesdays throughout the months of November, December, January, and February from 2:30-3:00 in Dr. Tracy Alley’s room.  Please check in at the office.





Mrs. Bender/Mrs. Burchett’s Class


3rd:  Kimberly Twinam


2nd:  Elizabeth Morrow


1st:  Rian Montavon





Mrs. Fetters’ Class


3rd:  Curtis Collins


2nd:  Whitley Vastine


1st:  Darienne Allard





Mrs. S. Hammond’s Class


3rd:  Austan Allard


2nd:  Melissa Webster


1st:  Wade Martin





Mrs. Hauth’s Class


3rd:  Logan Swain


2nd:  Darbie Jenkins


1st:  Hannah Heimbach





Mrs. Miller’s Class�3rd:  Austin Jordan


2nd:  Tyler Adkins


1st:  Gabrielle Brisker





Mrs. Neff’s Class


3rd:  Connor Jacobs


2nd:  Dakota McGraw


1st:  Jacob Hutchinson





Mrs. Vanhoose’s Class


3rd:  Randy Eldridge


2nd:  Kurt Newsome


1st:  Eli Shoemaker





Mrs. P. Williams’ Class


3rd:  Halee Gilliland


2nd:  Hannah Greer


1st:  Haley Johnson





Mrs. Yuhas’ Class


3rd:  Rebecca Stapleton


2nd:  David Payne


1st:  Susan Murta





Mrs. Bennett’s Class


3rd:  Jonathan Lawrence


2nd:  Katie Nettles Schaeffer


1st:  Sabrina Runyun





Mrs. Kremin’s Class


3rd:  Brittany O’Dell


2nd:  Dakota Reiser


1st:  Emily Joyce





Mrs. Shonkwiler’s Class


3rd:  Miranda Melvin


2nd:  Teshia Neff


1st:  Rachel Parker
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Fire Prevention Poster Winners


Mrs. Downey’s Class


3rd:  Alexis Green


2nd:  Jacob Branch


1st:  Katie Grose





Mrs J.. Hammond’s Class


3rd:  Haylee Huff


2nd:  Sierra Parker


1st:  Morgan Thornsbery





Mrs. Hayburn’s Class


3rd: Rylan Stockham


2nd:  Alex Powell


1st:  Ali Hammond





Mrs. Pendleton’s Class


3rd:  Brett Stevenson


2nd:  Jacob Wolfe


1st:  Todd Lang





Mrs. Syke’s Class


3rd:  Chloe Lawrence


2nd:  Mason Harris


1st:  Cheyanne McGraw





Mrs. J. Williams’ Class


3rd:  Johnathon Smith


2nd:  Ambur Bailey


1st:  Brittany Green





Red Ribbon Door Winners


The grade-level winners for the Red Ribbon, Say No to Drugs, contest were:


Mrs. K. Smith’s Class


Mrs. J. Williams’ Class


Mrs. Hauth’s Class


Mrs. Byrd’s Class


Mrs. B. Smith’s Class


Congratulations!





Mrs. Tackett’s Class


3rd:  Morgan Henson


2nd:  Samantha McLaughlin


1st:  Whitney Steiner





Mrs.K. Smith’s Class


3rd:  Connor Osborn


2nd:  Bryce Jacobs


1st:  Tyler King





Mrs. Byrd’s Class


3rd:  Cody Martin


2nd:  Kourtney Arnold


1st:  Makyla Bussler





Mrs. Jayne’s Class


3rd:  Keana Combs


2nd:  Salina Potter


1st:  Olivia Thoroughman





Mrs. Ruby’s Class


3rd:  Levi Hillard


2nd:  Jason Hardin


1st:  Gabby Grose





Mr. Tackett’s Class


3rd:  Ethan Lawson


2nd:  Austin McKnight


1st:  Tia Graham





You are cordially invited to attend the dedication ceremony for Minford Elementary-Middle School on Friday, November 21, at one-thirty in the afternoon in the Middle School Gymnasium.


  An open house for the public will be held during Parent-Teacher conferences on November 25 from 6:00-7:00 p.m.





Mark your calendars


The Scioto County and Portsmouth City Drug Task Force will be featured speakers on November 17, at 6:30, in the cafeteria, sponsored by Minford P.T.O.  They will teach us about preventing drug and alcohol abuse in children. There will be a demonstration by the drug dog “Robbie” followed by an optional safety fingerprinting of your child. This identification system has been used with great success all across the country and has saved lives. 


There will be refreshments provided and each child will receive a “stay safe” bag.  The homeroom teacher with the greatest number of students fingerprinted will receive a $25 gift certificate to KIDZ BIZ to purchase classroom supplies. In addition, the largest percentage of teachers by grade levels in attendance will receive a free lunch provided by Clarktown Market.  


We would like to invite all parents, teachers, grandparents and guardians to be a part of our PTO.  This meeting is open to the public.  
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